Dear Isle of Wight parent/carer,

Reminder about pocket money due Wednesday 1st May.

If you wish to send some pocket money with your child. We have set an upper limit of £30 pocket
money. Please supply this in small denominations and place in a clearly labelled envelope handed to
reception for the attention is Mrs Smith (Finance). This money must be in school by Wednesday 1st
May 2024 so that it can be issued to the group leader well in advance of the day of departure
(therefore avoiding any problems on the day). Please pack a purse/wallet for use during the day.

Your child’s group leader will issue a portion of the money daily and it will then become your child’s
responsibility.

Thank you

The Year 5 Team



